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Good afternoon  

 

I am your CT Alateen Coordinator 

 

During the pandemic we continue to hold 7 Alateen meetings via zoom. Not every meeting is on 

zoom. The Alateen sponsors are guiding the Alateen’s to our online meetings and keeping in contact 

to the best of their abilities. We have a great group of AMIAS/sponsors and they go above and beyond 

when it comes to keeping Alateen’s in communication.  

 

The CT AFG website has my email: lisag.ctalateencoordinator@gmail.com listed in order to help 

newcomers attend meetings. For the safety and behavioral policies and procedures Alateen zoom 

information cannot be posted on the website. However, each meeting listed has denoted if it is online 

or temporarily closed. We have had a number of communications and have been able to help 

newcomers attend Alateen zoom meetings.  

During this time of online meetings, it my responsibility as your Alateen coordinator to be the 

contact person for newcomers to Alateen.   

 

We continue to try to get Alateen speakers for anniversaries. Sometimes it is just not possible to get 

an Alateen speaker for your anniversary. Please understand especially in these times but we will 

always do our best to get a speaker for you. 

 

An Alateen is not to be contacted directly to speak at any event. We need to follow the links of 

service through the Alateen Coordinator and the sponsors. The area has tasked me with this 

responsibility.  

 

Grateful in service 

Respectfully submitted 

Lisa G.  
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